
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 03/09/2024                                               Ref. No. AIMS AC/ACC/PO/13/N2 

 

NOTICE 
 

Notice to All Students of 3rd and 5th Semesters 

 

This is to inform all students of the 3rd and 5th semesters that attendance 
in classes from Monday to Thursday is strictly permitted only in the 
prescribed college uniform (shirt, trousers, tie, and formal shoes). T-shirts 
are not allowed during these days. Students found violating this rule will 
not be permitted to attend classes and will incur a fine of ₹50 for non-
compliance. 

 

On Fridays, all students are required to wear the designated college T-
shirt with formal trousers. No other uniforms are permitted on Fridays, 
and this day will be observed as House Day. 

 

Please ensure adherence to these guidelines. 

 

By order,   

 

AIMS Disciplinary Committee 

 


